Paul and Christina Neff
8516 McGuire Rd
Prince George, BC

V2K 5HS

Dec 12, 2022

Planning and Development Department
Development Services

1100 Patricia Blvd.

Prince George, BC

V2L3V9

VIA EMAIL ONLY: imogene.broberg-hull@princegeorge.ca

ATTENTION: Imogene
RE: City of Prince George Development Variance Application No. VP100635 Response to letter

Thank you for your letter dated December 5, 2022.

In response for Council Consideration, we intend the proposed use of the 40’ x 80’ detached shop at
8516 McGuire Rd. The shop will be used for storage such as our boat, cars, pick-up trucks etc. and with
my calculations on the right size of building and keeping with a 41/2” pitch on the roof system, | will
require an approval for extra height variance.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us directly.

Thank you,

Paul and Christina Neff

Email:
PH:



